
 

Our Value this week is Humility 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Y5 PE – Narwhal 

 
 

Lunchtime Homework 
Club 

 
After school Dodgeball 

Club – 3.15 – 4.15 

Y4 PE  - All classes 
(Scorpion and Fennec 

swimming this ½ term) 
 
 
 
 

Y6 PE – All Classes 
 
 

Homework due in for all 
children 

 
After School Fencing  

Club 3.15 – 4.15 

Y3 PE – All classes  
(Stingray and Dolphin 

swimming this ½ term) 
Y5 PE – Penguin 

 
 

After School Archery 
Club 3.15 – 4.15 

Y5 PE – Caribou and 
Puffin 

 

Homework set for all 
children 

 

 
After school Football 

Club – 3.15 – 4.15 

Please make sure your child’s reading book and journal are brought into school every day 

 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 12th – Friday 16th February – Half Term – school closed 

Friday 23rd February – Anaconda Class Learning Assembly – 2.40pm 

Thursday 1st March – World Book Day 

Wednesday 7th March – World Maths Day 

Friday 16th March – Dolphin Class Learning Assembly – 2.40pm 

Friday 23rd March – Coyote Class Learning Assembly – 2.40pm 

19th – 23rd March – Sport Relief Week 

Monday 26th – Weds 28th – RE Week 

Thursday 29th March – INSET day – School closed to children – Easter Holiday begins 

25 - Kiever Pillar, Harry Hammond  50 - Crystal Constable, Samantha Higgins, Serena Lukose 

100 - Reece Tite-Speed, Cayden Cooper 150 - Kian Mitchell, Mia Santos, Seth Still.   

300 - Phoebe Townes.     500 - Thomas Ellis. 

 

Behaviour Awards: 25  - Angel-Lee Taylor, Scarlet Hewitt, Ben Taylor, Bethany Saward Lily-MayHunt, Cayden Cooper, 

Bethanni Adams-Walker, Olivia Macey 

Behaviour Awards: 50 - Harrison Mower, Crystal Constable 

 

Have a fantastic Holiday! 

LAST WEEK’S BEHAVIOUR AWARDS, HOUSE POINTS AWARD WINNERS AND         OF THE WEEK 

MESSAGES AND REMINDERS 

This Week’s Top Attenders 

Whole School = 95.85%    

Lower school = Scorpion 98.4% 

Upper School = 98.72% 

ParentPay - After February half term we will not be taking any cash in school so 

everyone must log on to ParentPay. If you have not done so already, you may 

need to email the office for information about this.   

Lunch Orders – We have listened to parents and children and understand that 

there have been difficulties with some meal options running out, so we are 

changing the system. After half term, all lunches will need to be paid for on 

ParentPay and pre-ordered that way too.  More information will be coming out 

about this very soon…log on to ParentPay! 

 

 

What’s happening week commencing                          

19/2/2018 

After School Clubs – In listening to the responses you 

gave on the parent questionnaire in the Autumn 

term, we continue to improve our extra-curricular 

clubs after school.  After half term, archery and 

fencing will be added to dodgeball and football.  

Confirmation of places will be sent home with your 

child so keep an eye out! 
Parking – We have notification from 

Breckland Council that some of our 

parents are parking inconsiderably on 

the land around Gilpin’s Ride.  This 

parking is unauthorised and as they 

state, ‘is not considerate or 

neighbourly.  Please think about the 

residents at drop-off and pick-up 

times. 

Dinner Menu 

Spring/Summer Menu 

Week beginning 

19/2/18 – Week 1 

See website for menu 

Playing on Lineside – We have had a number of 

concerns raised by parents and residents that groups 

of children are playing dangerously on Lineside 

before the start of school.  This includes jumping of 

the garden areas on scooters or on foot in front of 

cars.  We do not want any accidents – be careful! 


